Friday Update

1 message

Alameda Elementary School <mattgoldstein@pps.net> Reply-To: noreply@pps.net To: echan@pps.net Fri, Aug 25, 2023 at 4:13 PM

August 25, 2023

Dear Families,

It is always exciting to see the hallways and classrooms come to life as our staff return to the building. This week teachers and support staff have been busy getting ready for

Choir: We are excited to welcome back Ralph Nelson as our Alameda School Choir Director. The choir meets on Thursday mornings at 8:00 AM and is open and FREE to any student in 4th or 5th grade. If you are interested, please complete this REGISTRATION FORM and return it to your child's teacher or the main office.

<u>First Day Reminders:</u> We are super excited to see everyone next week. A few reminders for our first day:

- Tuesday, 8/29 is the first day for grades 1-5. First bell is at 8:40 AM, the day begins at 8:45 AM. Please use entrances as detailed in the ARRIVAL/DISMISSAL document shared last week. Dismissal is at 3:00 PM.
- If you have any questions about your child's first day, please contact their teacher.
- Questions about the bus, contact School Secretary Beth Minch
- For information about buying lunch or applying for free lunch, please visit PPS Nutrition Services. You can also find a menu linked on this page.

Upcoming Events:

Friday, 9/8/23 at 8:50 AM: Principal's Coffee in the cafeteria
Thursday, 9/14/23 from 5:30 - 7:30: Back to School Picnic Extravaganza at
Alameda! Live music, food trucks, free cake, prizes, and more!